
 

  

January 12, 2014 

Baptism of the Lord 
 
 
 

When Jesus had been baptized, 
he saw the Spirit of God  

coming upon him. 
 

Matthew  3 

PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 

MINISTRY COORDINATORS 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 860-6776 or: 
 

Altar Servers . . . .  Renae Clarkson 769-7979/Louise Reeve 979-0315 

Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

Eucharistic Ministers . . .  Murdo & Alanet MacKinnon 717-1993 

Guardians of God’s Creation . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa 764-7224 

Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. . . . . . .Ethel Robidoux 860-2101 

Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . JoAnn Young 764-0485 

Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Keith Germaine 764-2942 

Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Flo Pasutto 764-8716 

Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio 764-3182 

CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .860-4393 

CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . 491-1088 

CURSILLO  . . . . . .  . . . . . . John or Gail Schlosser. . . .764-7007 

DIOCESE—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-2725 

ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . 764-4333 

GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . 878-7603 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-8202 

PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .763-2112 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .762-2273 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 

Meet second Tuesday of the month at 9:30 am 

President: Diane Cey. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 868-9636  

Membership inquiries: Benita Spencer . . . . . . . . . . . . .868-8608 
DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . .Keith Germaine . . . 764-2942 
FRIENDS IN FAITH (SINGLES MINISTRY)  

Inquiries . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kolleen O’Shea . . . 469-0679    
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 

Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   

Grand Knight: Rob Grifone . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-9354 

Email: rgrifone@stcharleskoc.com 

Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 

FR. PANDOSY 4TH DEGREE ASSEMBLY—Knights of Columbus 

Inquiries . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Gino Servedio. . .764-3182 
PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 

If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to our list, 

as we pray daily for each one of them by name. 
Betty - 868-9151 Email: heinzk@shaw.ca   or  Alice - 860-3541 
SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER . . . . . . . . .  Alice—860-3541  

   Email: alicemccrea@shaw.ca 
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 

Meet second and fourth Wednesday at 9:00 am. . . . . . 860-2536 

Last Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

Contact us: 

 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 

Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

Pastor:  Pat Monette      
Pastors’ direct line: 778-478-6288 
 

 

Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell  

Office Phone: (250) 860-6776   Fax: (250) 860-0542         

Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 
 

Director of Adult Ministries:  Kevin Kishor    Cell: 250-863-4296  

Email: kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca  or 

           ubco.focus@gmail.com  
 

Catechism, Youth & Young Adult Ministries:  

Andrea Kouwenhoven 

Email: children@stcharlesgarnier.ca 

            youth@stcharlesgarnier.ca   or  

            youngadults@stcharlesgarnier.ca 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am 

Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm 

Praise & Worship at 6:45 pm 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament after 8:30 am Mass every  

    First Friday of the month. 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 

ALSO BY APPOINTMENT 
 

BAPTISM—Baptisms take place during one of the weekend 

Masses. Our diocesan policy is to do Baptism Preparation for 

the first two children. Please contact our Director of Formation 

a month  in advance of desired date - Kevin Kishor @ 

kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

MARRIAGE—Please contact our Parish Office at least 6 

months in advance for potential booking—250-860-6776 or 

email: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

Contact our Director of Formation: kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca 

for Marriage Prep. 



PARKING LOT SECURITY SCHEDULE 5:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

 

 

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

READERS 

  

 

EUCHARIST 

  

  

 

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

  

10:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

  

 

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

Fran Hooker 

Keith Germaine 

 

Benita Spencer 

Bert Wolf [L] 

Karen Krout 

Renée Liddicoat 

David Liddicoat 

 

Mike Dagenais 

Tony Volk 

Val Cylwa 

Gerry Goyer 

Walter Schredl 

Jim Smith 

 

Merie Vassar 

Nora Helton 

Carol Jones 

Alanet MacKinnon 

Murdo MacKinnon [L] 

 

John Helton 

Nora Helton 

Ken Aquilon 

John Molinar 

Dave Crane 

Harold Hamel 

 

Milly Weber [L]  

Bob Weber 

Kevin Schmidt 

Marg Lockhart 

Patti Cook 

 

Tom Phillip 

Tony Ackerman 

Mike Servedio 

Guy Douville 

8:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

7:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2014 YTD 2013 YTD 

 

Collections   $ 8,531  $  7,365 

Building Fund   $ 1,062  $  2,203  

 

Mary, Mother of God $ 2,335   $  2,783   

 

 

 

READERS 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

USHERS 

 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 
1st Reading:  Isaiah 49:3, 5-6 

2nd Reading:  1 Corinthians 1:1-3 

Gospel:   John 1:29-34 

Frank & Miriam 

 

Steve & Tyler 

 

Please volunteer 

 

 

MUSIC MINISTRY 

Sat.  Jan. 18 5:00 p.m. NO COVERAGE 

 

Sun.  Jan. 19 

8:30 a.m. Steve Biollo 

10:30 a.m. Dave Crane 

7:00 p.m. Frank Richter 

Sat.  Jan. 18 5:00 p.m. John & Pat 

 

Sun.  Jan. 19 

8:30 a.m. Rory Fader 

10:30 a.m. NO COVERAGE 

7:00 p.m. Youth 

Monday Jan. 13 8:30 am Veronica Judd  

Tuesday  Jan. 14 8:30 am Muriel Casorso  

Wednesday  Jan. 15 8:30 am Eva Graf  

Thursday Jan. 16 8:30 am Lynda Lamberton  

Friday Jan. 17 8:30 am Int. Judah Campbell  

Saturday  Jan. 18 5:00 pm Peter Mlikotic  

 

 

Sunday   

8:30 am Bob Brummitt   

 

Jan. 19 10:30 am  Primo Augellone   

7:00 pm Parishioners of  

St. Charles Garnier 

DON’T FORGET OUR SCHOOLS! 

St. Joseph Elementary and Immaculata High provide the Catholic 

families of our parish (and many others) a superior Catholic educa-

tional experience for all grades K-12.  If providing a Catholic educa-

tion for your family matters, go to www.kelownacatholic.org for more 

information. 

 
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 

S.C.G. School Board Rep.  Rita Smith  

 

Immaculata  High            762-2730 

St. Joseph Elementary     763-3371 

Our Lady of Lourdes Elementary School   768-9008 

Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools  448-2725 

 Fax: 1-866-964-3858  www.kelownacatholic.org 



YOUNG MOM’S GROUP 

We would like to start running a Young Mom's Group in the 

New-year, however, we will need to provide some form of 

childcare for toddlers during the sessions. Ideally, we are look-

ing for Women who perhaps do not have children at home any-

more that would love to come and play with some little ones! 

Safe Environment protocols will apply of course. Please contact 

kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca for info on this - thank you. 

2014 OFFERING ENVELOPES 

The 2014 offering envelopes  are available for pick up from 

the table in the foyer.  Please note that the information shown 

on the label is what will be printed on your tax receipt.  Please 

check this carefully and let us know of any errors or changes as 

soon as possible.   

 

Your envelope number changes 

each year.  Using envelopes from 

other than the current year could 

result in confusion and not  receiv-

ing proper tax credit for your  

donations. 

PRE-AUTHORIZED GIVING PLAN 

Stewardship: (Pre) Authorized Giving Plan allows parishion-

ers to make their regular Sunday offering using the “direct 

debit” system.  SAG is an option, not a requirement!  It is being 

widely used in other dioceses, and the diocese wants to make it 

available to those parishioners who would like to take advan-

tage of it.  There is a brochure which includes an authorization 

form enclosed with each set of 2014 envelopes.  Brochures are 

also available on the ledge in the foyer.    

More information on SAG can be found on the Diocesan web-

site by clicking on “Pre-Authorized Giving” under the 

“Financial Support” tab www.nelsondiocese.org or the link 

below: 
http://www.nelsondiocese.org/financial-support/pre-authorized-giving.html 

BREAKFAST 

PILGRIMAGE OF FAITH  

Our Pilgrimage of Faith Appeal is heading into the home 

stretch! We have received pledges totaling $ 93,477 which is 

100% of our Diocesan goal and 87.6% of our  Parish goal and 

93.5% of our Overall goal.  It is not too late to participate. No 

amount is too small. If you did not  receive a package please 

pick up a blank package from the ledge in the foyer, and check 

with the Parish Office to ensure that you are registered.   

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL NEWS 

Knights of Columbus breakfast at St. Pius X Church on January 

12th.  Everyone welcome! 

We need a teacher for Grade 1 catechism here at St. Charles 

Garnier.  Please contact Andrea Kouwenhoven—at email: 

children@stcharlesgarnier.ca or call 250-860-6776. 

CATECHISM TEACHER NEEDED 

The members of the Society of Saint Vincent de Paul in our 

Parish want to express their gratitude to the Parishioners for 

your generous donation of food, gifts, and financial contribu-

tions to our Christmas Hamper program. We also appreciate the 

efforts of those who assisted us in the different activities in-

volved in preparing the hampers, delivering the hampers in 

some cases, and being at the Church to meet, greet, and serve 

our clients. 

Special thanks to the CWL ladies who helped us with preparing 

and serving the refreshments for our visitors. Our clients were 

in awe of the respect and kindness they received. 

We were very pleased to be the recipients of corporate hampers 

and financial assistance. Your blessings and support for the 

poor in our community are wonderful. 

A final thanks to the students of Immaculata Regional High 

School and St. Joseph's Elementary for their cash donations to 

not only our Conference but also to the other four Conferences 

in the city. The High School students disbursed $5,000.00 

shared among our five groups and a class at St. Joe's donated 

$332.00 from a fund raising program. Our Catholic schools are 

a credit to our city, community, and the homes of the students 

in their practice of true Gospel values. 

God bless you all. 

And a final note from me in gratitude to the wonderful Vincen-

tians I have the pleasure to work with week in and week out 

throughout the year. 

Reg Humphries, President, SSVP 

MASS AT BIG WHITE 

Every Sunday at 3:30pm—starting Sunday, December 15th and 

concluding on Sunday, April 6th. This year mass will be held in 

the loft above the ticket counter in the Village Square.   

CATHOLIC MEN’S GROUP 

Catholic Men ONLY! Next Men's group meeting will be on 

Jan. 25th at St. Pius X at 7pm.  Topic: Fr. Barron on Sloth & 

Zeal (from the 7 Deadly Sins, 7 Lively Virtues DVD program).  

Bring a snack or appy.  Questions: Fr. Cerlouie 250-766-3146 

or Grant Fuergutz 250-862-3818.  Start out the new year with 

something that will grown your faith, courage and strength! 

mailto:kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca


FREEDOM’S DOOR NEEDS 

Following is a list of ongoing needs for the 

ministry at Freedom’s Door: 

Individual needs of our clients when they 

come into the program: 

Shampoo, Conditioner, Soap, Deodorant, 

Toothbrush and Toothpaste, Razors & Shaving 

cream, Nail Clippers (new) 

Ongoing needs: 

Single bed sheets, Pillows & Pillow Cases, Towels (bath/hand, 

face, dish), Cups, Glasses, Plates, Bowls, Cutlery, Clothes 

hangers, Alarm clocks, Men’s Clothing in good condition, 

Socks, All Bathroom toiletries, Coffee Makers, Single Beds. 

Food Staple items would include: 

Canned items (beans, soup, veggies, chilli), K Dinner, Spaghetti 

Sauce, Parmesan Cheese, Salad Dressing, BBQ Sauce, Condi-

ments, Cereal, Juice, Cookies, Microwave Popcorn. 

Items can be dropped off at our office 1279 Centennial Cres-

cent any weekday between 8:00 am—5:00 pm.  For more infor-

mation call 250-717-0472. 

DONATIONS FOR HAITI 

An ICC family will be visiting orphanages in Haiti at the end of 

January.  They will be bringing children’s clothing/shoes/basic 

school supplies with them to donate.  If you would like to join 

this endeavor, you may assist in 3 ways: donations of suitcases, 

children's’ supplies, funds to cover the additional baggage 

charges.  Donations can be dropped off at ICC parish office by 

January 24th.  Thank you for your support. 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE 

The Kelowna Right to Life Society is in need of volunteers to 

participate in our weekly vigil at KGH.  

Every Tuesday we stand and proclaim the truths that abortion 

takes the life of an innocent child and deeply wounds her par-

ents. If you can offer 30 minutes or an hour once per week over 

the winter months to make a public stand in defense of God’s 

precious unborn infants, please contact the KRTL office at 250 

862-8202 to claim your time slot. Thank you!  

CWL NEWS 

A very Happy New Year to all our CWL       

Members!  How exciting it is to begin again, we 

have so much for which to be grateful – our 

shared faith, friendship and commitment to the 

League. May Our Lady of Good Counsel bless 

and guide us as we journey forth to share the Good News with 

hope and joy this coming year! 

 

CWL Membership Drive 

There will be a Membership Drive @ all the Masses this week-

end. Membership is open to anyone 18 years of age. 

Anyone interested in finding out what the Catholic Woman’s 

League is all about please check out our website @ 

www.cwl.ca 

  

Next General Meeting 

The first General Meeting of the New Year will take place on 

January 14th @ 9:30 am in the parish hall. 

“The Lord Lives! Praise be to my Rock! Exalted be God, the 

Rock, my Savior!” 2 Samuel 22:47 

The People of Faith Prayer Group will resume its regular  

schedule. 

Come on out and join us as we Praise and Worship our Lord the 

Rock, our Savior together.  

We meet every Tuesday evening  7:00 pm. at Charity Hall 

(I.C.C. Parish) 

For more info. please call Piera Quarenghi 250-762-6150 

PEOPLE OF FAITH CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP 

PILGRIMAGE 

GRAND BIBLICAL TURKEY AND GREECE PILGRIMAGE 2014  

September 12 – October 1, 2014 (21 days) 

Spiritual Director: Fr. Rex M. Velmonte (Penticton) 
TURKEY: Istanbul, Adana, Antakya, Cappadocia. Tarsus, Konya, 

Myra, Fethive, Laodicia, Colossea, Philadelphia, Sardis, Pamukkale/

Heriapolis, Ephesus, Mervemana & Kusadasi 

GREECE: Athens, Old Corinth, Thessaloniki, Kavala, Philippi & 

Meteora…then  Greek Isles Cruise (Patmos, Rhodes, Crete, Santorini 

& Peraeus) For more info or brochures, please call or email Bennie 

Banares at 604-436-0985 (benniepilgrimage@gmail.com ) or Fr. Rex 

at 250-492-3162 (rvelmonte@shaw.ca) 

1/4 MILLION PENNIES EXCEEDED 

Our Pennies For Life Fund has reached  $3,136.16 as pennies, 

nickels dimes continue to trickle in!    Your support has been 

amazing!!  Thank you,  GOD BLESS YOU ALL!   

"Homeless" pennies still welcomed at the Pro Life Thrift Store 

on Sutherland. 

DEVELOPMENT & PEACE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Share Lent preparation meeting February 7th—9th, 2014 at 

Sacred Heart Parish, Rossland. Registration forms available in 

the foyer.   

For more info Barb Towle email: nelsondevp@gmail.com or 

250-265-4225. 

SECULAR FRANCISCANS TODAY 

We are sisters and brothers in fraternity.  This becomes the privileged 

place for developing our sense of Church, our Franciscan vocation and 

our ministry.  We seek to encounter the living and active person of 

Christ in our brothers and sisters, in Sacred Scripture, in the Church 

and in Liturgical Prayer, especially the Eucharist. 

We have a special concern for the works of peace and reconcilia-

tion.  We seek to live simple, placing more value on persons than on 

possessions and sharing what we have with others.  We strive to iden-

tify ourselves with the poor and the marginalized, seeing in them the 

face of Christ. 

We seek to respond to the gospel through the witness of being in the 

forefront of promoting justice; through valuing work as both gift and 

as sharing in creation, redemption and service to the human family; 

through making family life a sign of peace, fidelity and respect for 

human life; through a respect for all creatures both animate and inani-

mate which ultimately reveals the love of God for us. 
CONTACT INFORMATION 
The Little Flowers of Saint Francis Fraternity is a Secular Franciscan 

fraternity residing in Kelowna, BC, our meeting is every third Sunday 

of the month at 12:30 PM 

at the Catholic Pastoral Center located beside St. Charles Garnier 

Church.  Our next meeting is on December 19th. For more information 

on the Order contact Alice McCrea at 250-860-3541. 

tel:250%20862-8202
tel:250%20862-8202
http://www.cwl.ca/
tel:2507626150
tel:604-436-0985
mailto:benniepilgrimage@gmail.com
tel:250-492-3162
mailto:rvelmonte@shaw.ca
tel:250-860-3541


 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS         
 

Welcome! 
 

 

 

 

 

Please register by filling out the yellow cards found on the 

ledge in the foyer and placing them in the collection basket.  If 

you would like envelopes please check the box on the reverse.  

Envelopes will be assigned and placed on the ledge in the foyer 

for pick up.  The label on the envelopes will have your name 

on it, the number identifies you and a tax receipt will be sent to 

you at the address you registered with. 

 

You may also register on-line @ www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 

where you can also sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to 

you each week. 

Please remember: 
 

 
 
OUR CHURCH IS A 

SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,   
after-shave or heavily scented   
personal care products 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING ITEMS TO BE INCLUDED IN THE BULLETIN IS THURSDAY NOON. 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Sunday of the month 

at St Pius X Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is followed 

by a pot luck dinner. 

SPANISH MASS—Mass will be celebrated in Spanish at 

3:30 p.m.  on the 4th  Sunday of the month at  

St. Theresa’s, Rutland. 

Perpetual Adoration Chapel Group at ICC would 

like to request anyone who will be willing to spend 

at least one hour a week in our Adoration Chapel 

to please call Betty Chipeur at 250-860-6444.  We 

need more people who are willing and generous for 

night time Adoration from 8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

PERPETUAL ADORATION 

"Agnus Day appears with the permission of www.agnusday.org"  

FAIR TRADE GOODS 

Will be on sale the first Sunday of each month.  Please sign up 

for membership in Development and Peace at the same time. 

POLISH ROSARY 

First Friday of each month immediately after 5:15pm mass in 

Immaculate Conception Church.  Contact Grazyna Kuliga 250-

861-6577 or Aleksandra Nowak 250-754-1826. 

    
“I prayed for forgiveness and I found mercy.  I  

    prayed for mercy and I found peace.  I prayed  
    for peace and found love.” 
 

       - Testimony after a Rachel’s Vineyard™ Retreat 
    

    Come to a Rachel’s Vineyard™ retreat, and 
    experience the mercy, peace and love of God. 
 

 

Abortion AfterCare-Healing / The Rachel Ministries   
 250-762-2273  rv.kelowna@hotmail.com 

tel:250-861-6577
tel:250-861-6577
tel:250%20765%201826

